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Dear Commissioners,

I urge you to stiffen your findings and be genuinely aggressive with your final recommendations. For
example when a local privately owned generator and line company owner / operator can replace poles for a
third of Auroras then I suggest you insist Aurora tenders out its pole replacement programme ,segment by
segment or sub district by sub district. Not a single huge tender. Give the local contractors a fair
opportunity.

My second recommendation is the Shareholder (DCC) concedes it's responsibility for taking past profits
at the expense of the maintenance of the power Tines and agree to a single consistent price to all
consumers across the network

As individuals you have your reputations to enhance. Failure to satisfy the Central Otago consumer you
will unfortunately be recorded in history along with Minister Max Bradford....... Conversely stand up for
the consumer and set in place rules and processes which make this monopoly more efficient and competitive
on a comparative basis. We will remember your success as will New Zealand benefit. Yours sincerely, John
Rowley.

sent from my iPad John Rowley



